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CAN YOU 
FIGURE OUT 
THE FOUR 
TEACHERS 

REPRESENTED 
BY THESE 
EMOJIS?

*ANSWERS AT 
THE END OF 

THE BULLETIN*



Officers from Kilmarnock Locality 
Policing Team are hosting a Bike 

Marking Event on Saturday 19th June 
2021 between 10am-4pm at Halfords 

and Sprocket Cycles. 

Come down and get your bike 
registered and learn some more about 

keeping your bike safe!

If you are unable to attend on the day 
but still want to get your bike 

registered, the team at Active Travel 
Hub Kilmarnock offer free bike 

security marking which can be done 
remotely.

For more info, please contact: 
info@activetravelhubkilmarnock.org

RESPONSIBILITY

mailto:info@activetravelhubkilmarnock.org


Readers’ 
Cup

Miss Cooper would like to congratulate all the pupils 
who have been taking part in the 2021 Readers Cup 
quiz. This is a reading competition that takes place 
once a year and the team will have to answer lots of 
book-related questions if they want to bring home 
the trophy!

On our team this year we have:
Rachel Dougan Laura Lightfoot 
Lucy Gemmell Peter Wardle 

And our reserve team members are:
Lauren Sim Keir Matta Sayantan Singh
Caiden Martin Kate Rodger Frazer Sands
Emma Simpson Alexander Whitelaw

The final takes place on Wednesday 23rd June, and 
the team will be up against five other schools in East 
Ayrshire - wish them luck!

EXCELLENCE AMBITION



Today’s the big day! 

Scotland kick off their Euro 2020 adventure 
against the Czech Republic at 2pm…

…we’ll be cheering on our own Billy Gilmour 
and the rest of the team! 



Memory test. 
How many of the previous bulletin signs can you remember? 

How do you sign 
“hello”?

How do you sign 
“thank you”?

How do you sign 
“how are you”?

RESPECT

How do you sign 
“can I help you”?



Memory test. 
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With your left hand, use your pinky and index finger to form a 
set of goalposts. 

Point into the goals with your other hand to sign “GOAL”!

And here’s this week’s new sign 
for us to learn together:

RESPECT



As we approach the end of term, 
we’d like to collect stuff to donate 

to the local Foodbank.

If you’re able to chip in a tin or 
packet of pasta or some biscuits or 
jam or something like this, it would 

be amazing. 

Please pass these items onto our 
home link worker Mrs White (let’s 
see if we can top the 25 carrier 

bags donated at Easter!) 



Do you ever have one of those moments where you figure out something 
for the first time and it hits you so hard that you have to share your big 

news with the rest of the class?   

Here’s Cameron Walter James Kerr after he realised that knowing 82

could help him work out 802 or 0.82 or even (8million)2!

EXCELLENCE



Mr and Mrs Smith will be running an Escape Room competition in the final  
week as part of our leavers’ big finale at Grange Academy (it seems like an 

appropriate event as they look to escape from Grange for the final time!)

LEAVERS- BOOK YOUR TEAM A SLOT NOW: https://doodle.com/poll/7rxybgkhcgq2b4a8



A massive 
congratulations to 
Thomas Gavin and 
Harris Mair (both 

S6) who have 
navigated a super-

competitive 
application process 
and been selected 

for Strathclyde 
University’s Space 

School Programme.
These guys are out 

of this world!  

EXCELLENCE    AMBITION
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Have a great week, Grange!

Work hard.

Be kind.


